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Hi Sonya,
 
The assessment team would like to recommend that the Bight Petroleum Pty Ltd Lightning 3D
Marine Seismic Survey EP is accepted.
 
RMS link: http://rms/assessments/2664/results
 
I received confirmation from the I&RG team on Tuesday that no further third party responses
have been submitted to those which have already been considered by the assessment team. I
also reviewed the Environmental Enquires & Stakeholder Consultation 2014 folder today and no
further submissions by third parties appear to have been made.   
 
Please let me know if you require any further info.
 
Thanks,
 
David Christensen
Environment Specialist - Assessment & Compliance
NOPSEMA
Ground Floor 493 St Kilda Road 
493 St Kilda Road
Melbourne VIC 3004
Tel: (03) 8866 5715   Fax: (03) 8866 5706
nopsema.gov.au
Important: This message may contain confidential or legally privileged information. If you think it was sent to you by
mistake, please immediately inform the sender, delete it from your system and do not disclose, copy or use the
information contained in it. NOPSEMA does not guarantee that any message is secure, error-free or free of viruses or
other unwanted or unexpected inclusions.
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